
 

 

      NEWSLETTER 7th February 2025 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY 

~ TERM 3~ 
06/01/25—14/02/25 

 

Week 6 
 

Monday 10th February 
3.05-4:30pm Gurkha 
Club—Level 2 
 
Tuesday 11th February 
3:05—4:05pm Football 
Club 
 
Wednesday 12th February 
3:05—4:05pm Gymnastics 
Club 
5:30-6:30pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 13th February 
6pm Parent Consultation 
appointments open on 
School Spider (you must 
be logged in to book an 
appointment) 
 
Friday 14th February 
Wear Red In Feb Day 
2:30pm Celebration       
Assembly—All welcome 
 

HALF TERM 
17—21 FEBRUARY 

 

Week 1 
 

Monday 24th February 
Staff Development Day—
No children at school 
 
Tuesday 25th February 
 

Wednesday 26th February 
3:10 –5:30pm Parent  
Consultations 
5:30-6:30pm Karate Club  
 

Thursday 27th February 
5 –7:30pm Parent  
Consultations 
 

Friday 28th February 
2:30pm Celebration       
Assembly—All welcome 

 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

         

      HOUSE points   
TERM 3 

The End of week results:  
 

          Redoubt:         138 
          connaught:    082 
          Kearsney:      078 
          Burgoyne:      042 
      

SUPERSTARS!  
 

This week’s superstars are:  

Gigi, Maggie, Kris,  

Suhana, Abrina, Eddie, Nulam, Prencika, 

Taha, Rabsal and Myra 
 

WELL DONE AND  

CONGRATULATIONS!  

Cross Country Event 
A group of Y5 and Y6 pupils took part in a cross 

country event this afternoon at The Duke of 
York’s Royal Military School.  

As ever, they performed to their very best and 
demonstrated resilience and excellent         

sportsmanship.  
Well done to Sudias, Aayaan, Tamara, Sasha, 

Rayaan, Jacob, Abrina and Betty. 

Grants  
 

Great news! We have been successful in     
securing a number of grants recently to       

develop our Speech and Language provision. 
The Coleman Trust has given us £500 and 
Guston Parish Council has given us £1400  

A huge ‘Thank you’ from us all!  

Writer of the week 
The nominations this week are:  

Puddle-Duck: Soongul 

Paddington: Skylar  

Cheshire Cat: Saanvi 

Hiccup: Maggie  

Potter: Eddie 

                       

The winner is:  Soongul 

Well done! 

Collection from school  
In order to keep all children safe at the end of the school day, we need to be sure    

appropriate adults are collecting each pupil.  Children are taught to not go until their 
Teacher or Teaching Assistant has seen ’their’ adult and dismissed them.   

Please can you respect this procedure and wait until members of staff have dismissed 
your child from their care before taking them home.  Due to the number of pupils, 

I’m sure you appreciate this can take a little time, however, keeping your children safe 
is our first priority.  Thank you so much for your cooperation.  

Happy Birthday to:       

Abrina and Isla-Rose 

We hope you have had or still to have a    

                                   wonderful day celebrating. 

Wear Red In Feb!  
Friday, 14th February  

Children can WEAR RED to 
school and either bring in a cash 

donation (suggested £1) on the day or through 
the JustGiving page which we have shared 
through School Spider this week to donate  

directly to. 



 

 


